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SOUTHPORT GUN CLUB, Inc. 
Monthly Meeting 

November 9, 2021 

Attendance: 

• Brian Boehm, Bill Means, Ken Normandy, Steve Close 
• 8 regular members were in attendance  
Opening – Brian Boehm: 

• Brian called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Secretary’s Report – (Brian for Jon) 

• Brian noted the minutes have been published on the web site for member’s review and asked if 
there were any questions. There were no recommended changes. 

Treasurer’s Report – Bill Means: 
• Bill reported Cash on hand of $3,121.00 and expenses for rental house of $4,473.00 
 

Membership Report – Steve Close: 

• Per Steve we have total of 82 members. 
• Two new first readings: 

• Mike Nuzzo (Sponsored by Dave Leicht) 
• Mike Papendick (Sponsored by Terry Peterson) 
• Each applicant is required to attend the 12-14-21 for continued application process, and 

membership vote. 
 

Rifle Team – Shawn Walworth for Jon Speck: 
• The Southwestern Wisconsin Rifle League starts December 2nd.  
• Our juniors participated in the Dixie Doubles November 5-6 in Anniston, Alabama. 

Pistol League – Bill Means: 

• Pistol fall League is moving along and still have openings. 

Maintenance – Brian Boehm for Jim Conti: 
• Furnace maintenance for the MAU has been completed 
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Rental Property – Tony DelFrate: 
• Rental house needs work to get it listed now that access is restored. Tony is replacing a panel 

behind the stove, but new sub floor and shower need to be installed in bath. Brian will issue 
an email for members to assist. 

• UPDATE since meeting:  NO MEMBERS have yet to step up to volunteer service time. We 
need your help.  

Match Director – Dora Potekin: 

• Dora reported we are looking at Jan 21st, 22nd and 23rd  for sectionals 
 
Hunter Education –Beau Bosovich: No report 

• Hunter’s Education was held on October 16th and 17th at the VFW this year.  

• It was held at the VFW over concerns with non-Southport members navigating into and out of the club 
during the HWY 50 road construction. 

• We had 12 students at the training as well as 2 that did the training on-line. All passed. 
 

Communications (Brian) : 

• Need any articles sent to Deborah for newsletter and we may want to post flyers to attract new 
members to Precision pistol and smallbore rifle 

 Old Business: 

• There are currently no Covid 19 mitigation procedures effect at Southport Masters. 
 
New Business: 
• There was a request to see if we can get level grading of club parking lot all the way to the Hwy 50 

retaining wall, to the north.   
• (UPDATE since meeting): Brian (Prez) has coordinated a meeting with D.O.T. first week of December 

to discuss any options. 
 
Announcement:   
• Ken indicated that Palmetto Armory had 22cal on sale.  CCI, Standard, $49.00 / brick 
 
 Adjourn Meeting: 

• Brian adjourned the meeting 7:44 PM  

Respectfully submitted: 

Ken for Jon 


